
From: Horton, Carrie
To: Koval Charles
Subject: RE: Interview Transcript Review needed
Date: Thursday, June 13, 2019 7:24:10 PM

Charles,
 
This transcript was from my interview and is accurate. I noted in the body of your email you
referenced Mr. Fross. Shane Fross is no longer with the company.
 
Thanks,
Carrie
 

From: Koval Charles > 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 2:40 PM
To: Horton, Carrie >
Subject: Interview Transcript Review needed
 

WARNING! This email originated from a source external to Anadarko. If you do not
recognize the sender or are suspicious of its content, forward this email to
ITSecurity@anadarko.com. DO NOT reply, open attachments or click on any links in a
suspicious email.

Mr. Fross,
 
I am unsure if I sent the request for your transcript review last year; but, I have not received your
reply.
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT
TO COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE
LAW. IT IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS ONLY. If you are not an intended
recipient of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by forwarding what
you received and then delete all copies of the correspondence and attachments from your
computer system. Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this message by unintended recipients
is not authorized and may be unlawful.
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